
 

GRAND OPENING 

You are invited to join us to celebrate 

the talents of our graduating HSC 

Visual Arts Students for 2019.  

The official opening of the gallery 

space and showcase will take place on 

Wednesday 28th of August at 6pm in 

the Holdsworth Gallery C Block. 

Finger food and refreshments will be 

provided on arrival. 

We look forward to your company in 

celebrating this momentous occasion. 

     MUSWELLBROOK HIGH SCHOOL  

   HSC VISUAL ARTS SHOWCASE 2019 

 


